An eye camp was conducted for students of the Shiksha Kendra on Friday, 6t
October 2017, in association with Vision for All and Arunodaya Deseret Eye
Hospital. The eyes of 170 students from class VI and VII were tested.

28 students were diagnosed with poor eyesight and have been recommended
eyeglasses.

These students are recommended to visit the hospital along with their parents for
further examination of the eye and confirmatory prescriptions, free of charge.







